





9th October 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,
It has come to our attention that several Year 6 children have a mobile phone and that some pupils have been using a range of apps to communicate with each other. Unfortunately, some children are using inappropriate language on these apps which is something that other children do not wish to see due to its upsetting nature. 
In particular, we are aware of several Year 6 children using the app called ‘TikTok’. Due to the nature of this app, the official age restriction is for those children who are a minimum of 13 years old. Some of the accounts that these children have are not set to private and can be viewed by anyone wishing to see them. Some children also have multiple accounts on this app and are also sharing their passwords with others allowing them access to their accounts. Please be aware that by default, users accounts are automatically set to public when they first create a account. 
We ask that you please regularly monitor your child’s use of their mobile phone and conversations that they might be having on these apps and have a conversation with them about appropriate and inappropriate use of such a device and apps along with the dangers or using social media inappropriately.
I have attached information guides from ‘National Online Safety’ regarding TikTok along with some other apps and websites that I know our Year 6 pupils use. Further information about other apps and websites along with advice on general internet and social media safety can also be found on this website. Furthermore, the NSPCC and O2 have partnered together to create ‘Net Aware’ to provide easily searchable information and advice on apps, websites and games. This can be found at: net-aware.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Klinker
Assistant Head
[bookmark: _GoBack]Designated Safeguarding Lead
